
 
 
 

I SUPPORT [SCR 1]. 

 Yamhill County's County Clerk (Ms. Keri Hinton) has assisted me on many 

occasions and I have sincerely "Thanked" her each and every time 

 I have not had any contact with election workers in Yamhill County. 

  I would also like to sincerely "Thank" our most industrious and dutiful 

Secretary of State.  

 Her professional and judicial conduct of not allowing a "New York" resident from 

being a candidate for Governor in the last election cycle, predicated on "resident status in 

Oregon," was not only masterful but, the decision still has me chortling on to this very day. 

A resounding, "YEEHAW" for Yamhill County's County Clerk! 

...and... 

A DOUBLE resounding, "YEEHAW" our Secretary of State! 

David S. Wall 

     Mr. Oregon Concurs. 
///  
/// 

//// 

  
 

 

 

 


